
SSHS GYM Update 06-08-2020 

 

 

 

Workers from Flood and Fire Solutions have removed the gym floor, ice blasted the mold from the floor joists, cleaned 

out the crawl space under the floor, and have put down black visqeen over the dirt floor.    

The Hygienist from Park City, the same one that did the original insurance air and surface samples, was onsite today to 

take final samples.  I talked to him and he hoped to have results by Friday.  

If all the mold is gone, workers from United Services Inc will be here next Monday to start putting back the sub floor.  

Two weeks after that the gym floor will arrive and start acclimating.  They are still on schedule to be completed prior to 

fall sports start.   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

SSHS Track Update 06-08-2020 
 

 

 

Workers from A+ Contractors have removed the entire base.  It was determined the take down the base even further so 

that the track will be at the same level as the football field. One new long jump runway and pit have been poured.   

Coordination with the electrical and irrigation companies have taken place to get the appropriate sleeves underneath 

the track.  Superintendent Stein facilitated a meeting with Bayer personnel to discuss options to keep the silt from the 

field to the North of the track out of our drainage system.   

A+ Contractors should be done by July 4th and then the asphalt has a 2 week cure time and then 2 weeks for the Track 

Doctor to rubberize and paint the track.  This should put it complete before fall sports start.   

 


